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No 4 Term 3  15th August - 19th August 2022

Kia ora Tatou,
Our students have once again shown their resilience / manawaroa over the last two days with having to
spend time inside during morning tea and lunchtime. I have been really impressed with the creativity /
auahatanga shown to try out different ways of playing. In particular, Room 9 had an imaginative
communication system using wooden blocks as mobile phones, Room 2 explored interesting buildings
with magnetic shapes, and there was a number of co-operative artworks on large paper in Room 7.
I would also like to thank our Senior students for their responsibility / haepapa when they take on the
role of wet day monitors in our junior classes.

Students accounts and School Donations
Thank you to all the families that have generously paid their voluntary donations already.The Board of
Trustees have set our School Donation at $45.00 per term and they go towards providing resources that
we deem essential for our students’ learning. If you would like to pay via the internet our account details
are: Hutt Central School 06 0996 0379750 00 When paying by direct credit please include your child‘s
name and what payment is for.
Remember to keep your receipts and you are able to claim back the cost from your tax.
We appreciate your support and contribution to the school.

Contact Details
If your contact details have changed in the last term, can you please email the office to update us.
Please email admin@huttcentral.school.nz or call 04 5660059

Board of Trustees Election
Thank you to the candidates who have put themselves forward / have been nominated to stand in our
upcoming Board Elections. The voting papers have been mailed to your home address for our election
which is being held on 7 September.

Hoodie order
Unfortunately we have had to put the price of our school hoodies up to cover the costs to $55.00 for a
child size hoodie and $65.00 for an adult size. If you would like to order a hoodie for your child please
fill in the form at the end of this newsletter and/or contact the school office

Whanau Hui
Our Whanau Group Hui will be held tonight (Thursday 18 August) at 7pm in the staffroom, if you require
a zoom option, please email Jamie Hastilow, hastilowj@huttcentral.school.nz.

Assembly
We will be holding our Assembly online tomorrow (Friday 19 August). We will send a link to your email
by 2:20pm.

Carpark
Please keep out of our carpark at drop off or pick up time. If you need to use the disability parks, please
let us know and display your permit. This is to help keep all of our students and community safe.
Through our work with the Hutt City Council we have identified Victoria St and the areas around Te
Mome Road as appropriate places to park and walk into school for drop off and pick up. We also have a
walking Pou on Te Mome Road where you can arrange to meet your child(ren).

Ngā mihi nui,
Michael Gendall
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Principal
principal@huttcentral.school.nz

Books In School- I am hope  - https://www.iamhope.org.nz/
The Senior Syndicate welcomed Sammy and Kani from the Key to Life
Charitable Trust (founded by Mike King) and the I Am Hope In-School
programme. They recently introduced a new ‘books in schools’ programme
aimed at positive anti-bullying messaging and fostering kindness and
acceptance for younger students at primary school level. Sammy read  “TR &
Mack the hopeful black dog”.  Look out for more information about this to
come soon.

Our Hutt Central online safety hub is here to support us all

Dear Parents,
Please return your money and/or any unsold
chocolates to school tomorrow or email the
school on admin@huttcentral.school.nz if you
would like an extension to sell over the weekend.
Thank you
The Fundraising Committee

Visit our website for links to the classes, contacts for teachers and an updating Calendar
http://www.huttcentral.school.nz/

Week 4 Term 3 2022
15th August - 19th August Friday - Assembly link

Week 5 Term 3 2022
22nd August - 26th August

ICAS Science Exam
Friday - Regional Chess Tournament

Week 6 Term 3 2022
29th August - 2nd September

ICAS Maths Exam
Tuesday - Camp meeting for y5 & y6 parents staffroom 7pm
Friday - Assembly link

Week 7 Term 3 2022
5th Sept - 9th September

Tuesday to Friday - Year 5 & 6 Camp
Tuesday to Friday - Year 4 Education Outside the Classroom
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Our 2022 Seesaw Blogs
Please let your child’s teacher know if you have any problems viewing their individual learning journal.

Room 1 https://app.seesaw.me/blog/hcsroom12022

Room 2 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm22022

Room 3 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom32022

Room 4 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm42022

Room 5 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm52022

Room 6 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm62022

Room 7 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm72022

Room 8 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm82022

Room 9 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom92022

Room 10 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom102022

Room 11 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom112022

Room 12 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcs2022rm12

Room 13 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom132022

Tickets are available in the school office ($25 per
ticket) for our annual Hutt Central School Quiz Night
taking place on Friday 23 September at 7pm in the
school hall.
This event is for people aged 18 years and over as
alcohol will be available to purchase on the night. If

you haven’t quite got enough for a team (6-8 people) let Jo or Penny know, as
I’m sure we can help.

Get in quick as this is a sell-out event!
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UNIFORM ORDER

Name …………………....Class ….
Cost Amount to

pay

Sunhat 3 sizes available. Come and choose the size that fits your
child best and we will name it with a white fabric pen

$15.00

Hoodie
Name on the back as you want it written ……………………………………

Size 6 $55.00

Size 8 $55.00

Size 10 $55.00

Size 12 $55.00

Other - Adult sizes $65.00


